Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 11:29 AM

To: 'richard@airporter.com’; John Solin (john@seatacshuttle.com); Mike
(mike@seatacshuttle.com)

Subject: TC-130708 Northwest Smoking & Curing, Inc.

Mr. Johnson, Mr. Solin, and Mr. Lauver:

I am writing on behalf of the Records Center to confirm that the application for Northwest
Smoking & Curing, Inc., was complete prior to the publication of the Transportation
Docket on May 17, 2013. The replacement pages were submitted to the Commission and
forwarded to the Records Center on May 16, 2013, but were not posted until June 21,
2013. This was an oversight on my part, as [ was covering for another staff member and I
did not post them into the Records Management System, which is part of the normal
process. I apologize for any confusion or inconvenience that this may have caused you.

If you have any questions regarding this email, please reply or contact me at the number
listed below.

Once again, my apologies.
Sincerely,

Lisa Wyse, Manager
Records Management

UTC
360-664-1259



